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December 9, 2022

Dear Supporters and Praying Friends,

I hope this letter finds each of you doing well. As we approach the Christmas season and the end of the year, I
want to say THANK YOU for making possible another year of helping men who have been in bondage to addic-
tion. This year we have had the opportunity of helping many men. Jonathan, John, Chris, Jimmy, Cameron,
Robert, Cody, Johnathan, Tommy, Michael, Anthony, Ben, Chad, Jared, Kenneth, Jacob, Danny, Robbie, and
Shamar. Your giving and praying has given another opportunity to these men. We have been blessed to lend a
helping hand to each one of these men. We are overjoyed to have a beautiful place for each of these men to
come to. We have been able to give 7600 + plates of food to these men. Shoes, clothes, shampoo, toothpaste,
shaving cream and razors, and deodorant have been provided. Many have had teeth pulled or filled free of
charge; medical visits and medicine have been given free of charge. Those are all physical needs met. How
about spiritual needs met? We have sat at our dining room table and given Bible lessons, sermons, and studies
some 951 times. We have read through the Book of Proverbs 12 times this year with these men. Do these efforts
make a difference? Ask these men that have received help and are now back with their families. They are back
on their jobs; they are back raising their children; they are back as the bread winners. They are helping in their
communities and churches. They are leading by example, building a testimony, and moving forward. They are
not problem free. Many have faced things this year that were very difficult to overcome, but they have pressed
forward.

Our thrift store has increased in revenue this year, and it is because of your donations and your prayers. We are
presently in our new building, and it is because of your giving and praying. We have been able to find work for
our men, provide them with transportation to get to and from work and help them save to purchase their own
cars. We have been able to help with getting drivers license back, social security cards back, birth certificates
back and DD-214 back. All these things are needed to be able to get back in the work force. How do these thing
help? Their families have a husband back, a dad back, a son back, a brother back, an employee back, a church
member back, a neighbor back, and a community volunteer back.

Are we making a difference? Sometimes I feel like we are not, but the fact is we are. Your giving this year has
made a difference to a little boy or little girl somewhere that has a daddy to look up to. Your giving this year has
made a difference to a wife somewhere that has a husband she can depend upon. Your giving this year has made
a difference to a lot of men that have lost confidence in themselves, but now are an example to others. YOU
HAVE MADE A DIFFERENCE THIS YEAR AT FAIR HAVEN HOME FOR MEN!!! Ask these men and
their families. THANK YOU for your caring in 2022. Let’s set men free in 2023.

Love in Christ,

Bro. Jeff Krontz



